
Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates
17 Sky Oaks Drive
Biddeford, Me. 04005
207-423-0215
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com

January 17, 2014

Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 0330 1-2429

Re: DW 13-305 — Lorden Commons Sewer Company, LLC — Franchise and
Permanent Rate Proceeding

Dear Ms. Howland:

In accordance with PUC Order No. 25,608 in DW 13-3 05, Lorden Commons
Sewer Company, LLC (“Company”) mailed the Town Clerk of the Town of Londonderry
a copy of PUC Order No. 25,608 on January 6, 2014. The Company mailed 2
homeowners and 4 buyers with homes under agreement a copy of PUC Order No. 25,608
on January 7, 2014. If you have any questions or comments, please call me at 207-423-
0215 or email me at stephenpstcyr~yahoo.corn.

Sincerely,

Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cc: Paul Kerrigan


